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SCIENTIFIC AND STATISTICAL COMMITTEE REPORT ON  
MEMBERSHIP APPOINTMENTS AND COUNCIL OPERATING PROCEDURES – 

INCLUDING FINAL 2025-27 ADVISORY BODY APPOINTMENTS 
 
The Scientific and Statistical Committee (SSC) received a presentation from Katrina Bernaus 
(Pacific Fishery Management Council Staff) on the formation and adoption of an ad hoc committee 
tasked with preparing comments on the proposed revisions to the National Standard Guidelines 4, 
8, and 9.  
 
The SSC sees value in this ad hoc committee and recommends Chris Free, Galen Johnson, and 
Matthew Reimer for consideration due to their expertise across a broad range of topics related to 
these National Standard Guidelines. 
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